
 

 

                       Zeta Chapter Delta Kappa Gamma Minutes 
 
 
 
 
DATE:October 18, 2008 TIME:10:00 PLACE: Hoover Library 
 
KIND OF MEETING: Regular 
 
PRESIDENT:Lorraine Dosher 
 
RECORDING SECRETARY: Donna Johnson 
 
CALL TO ORDER BY:Lorraine Dosher 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: AS READ____AS PRINTED____   OR 
                                                     AS CORRECTED_____ 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: None 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: Finance Committee Chairman, Carolyn Wallace, is 
absent, but report was given by Lorraine Dosher. A donation of $73 was 
collected at our last meeting giving us the $100 for the yearly Alpha State 
Bldg. Headquarters. We’ll continue to have a donation basket available for 
those wishing to continue to contribute, as we’ll need $200 for the next two 
years. 
Projects Committee Chairman, Corrie Logan, introduced the Friends of the 
Library spokesman, Kim Salome, who told us about Friends of the Library 
project possibilities.  
Research and Membership Chairman, Linda Ewing, collected member 
profiles 
Legislation Chairman, Lilian Rathman, gave statistics and a thorough report 
on items that drive the state board of education and governor regarding 
legislation on public school funding issues, including teacher retirement. 
She also informed us of Delta Kappa Gamma priorities regarding legislation. 
She reported that teacher retirement funds are safe and that Pre K & K were 
not on the legislative agenda. Perhaps indicating that they will continue to 
be funded by the state. She encouraged us to call the congressional # 1-
866-327-8670 to let our views be known on House Bill 147 and Senate Bill 



 

 

619.  
Technology Chairman, Gail Herring, told us that Carrie Wick will do our web 
site again.  
Yearbook Chairman, Jan Hungate, has yearbooks available today. She 
requested any corrections be given to her.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: Lorraine Dosher suggested we invite Nancy Merkz to become 
a member of Zeta. She also suggested that we offer Mary Colvin reserve 
membership.  November 15 meeting is our holiday auction at Stilwell, 
10a.m. Jewel Lockridge encouraged us to read about or attend the Waco 
Educational Summit, November 19, 20, 21 at the convention center. It’s 
strongly supported by Mayor Virginia Dupuy also. The web site is 
www.EducateWaco.com   
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Zeta dues are $80 for active members and $28 for 
reserve. Due October 31 to Eula McKown 
 
Thanks to Rachel Stanfield and Joy Pinto for refreshments. 
Jewel Lockridge presented  the chapter monthly achievement award to 
Lorraine Dosher. Gail Herring won the door prize.   
 
 
ADJOURNMENT TIME: 11:50a.m. 
 
SIGNATURES:  
PRESIDENT:________________RECORDING SEC._______________________ 
 


